
Dear SJF Families, 

Tomorrow our darling and prayerful 2nd graders will make their First Holy
Communion. Please join us in praying for all of our 2nd graders and their
loving and supportive families. Our Falcons have worked very hard to
prepare for tomorrow and they are ready! Thank you to Dr. Chermak, Mrs.
Kellam and Mrs. Ball, who have poured so much of their hearts into
tomorrow’s beautiful and second-to-none sacrament experience. Tomorrow
is always such a happy and proud day for our school and parish!

Thank you for continuing to choose Catholic education, especially St. John
Fisher. Thank you for entrusting your most precious gifts to us each and
every day. You belong here.

In unity and hope,

-Mrs. Maura Nash 
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Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 

May the Lord always bless you and keep you.
May His face always shine upon you. 

May you know His compassion and mercy. 
May the Lord walk beside you forever. 



Extended Day: Don’t forget to sign up your Falcon(s) here. THERE WILL BE NO
BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL EXTENDED DAY ON FRIDAY, MAY 9TH!  If you have

questions, please reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
EXTRA, EXTRA! Read all about it! Here is the link to the April Falcon Flyer, our
very own school newspaper. There is something for everyone in here. Enjoy!
Hot Lunch Update: As we approach the end of the school year, please be
advised that the last lunch service will be on May 30th. We kindly ask all parents
to ensure that any remaining credit balances in your child's lunch account are
paid or utilized by this date. PLEASE NOTE that we will NOT be rolling over any
remaining balances to next year, as we will be transitioning to a new vendor. If
any credit balances are not resolved by the end of the school year, they will be
added to your FACTs account. Thank you for your attention to this matter!
The Women’s Club is hosting its annual costume scavenger hunt on May 30 !
Visit this link to register your team and see the flyer below. 

th

Please see the flyer below to contribute to the Holy Name Society’s 15  annual
food drive!

th

Visit this link to express your interest to be a member of our School Advisory
Board! 

“I Inspire” program aimed to help attract, motivate and retain 
Catholic School Teachers

 A memorial fund was set up in honor of Teri Keaty Joyce in the Spring of 2024 in
order to spread the message of love, kindness and support for education as that
was a theme in her life. The Teri Keaty Joyce “I Inspire” Teacher Recognition
Program aims to recognize the important role teachers play in the lives of
children. A committee of educators formed by the family will invite colleagues,
parents, and current 8th Grade students at Queen of Martyrs, St. John Fisher
and Most Holy Redeemer to nominate ONE teacher that exhibits the criteria
below. Nominations from last year will be considered. See more detail in the
attached flyer on the criteria. Deadline for nominations is May 10th.

Important Announcements 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit?gid=666771681#gid=666771681
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GKlWFApCmJdt7QwfFbsbdxgViy8hW1vp/view?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1aR96Szj6iX_4Xr4oiII5v1zcatA2YgtL1PblRJoxj5c/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kDX8VmKNzQlZ-zyVW6nJ6rqcwtZi3uEyVNwEPOVceJs/edit?ts=67db0b43


Looking Ahead

Saturday, May 3rd               First Holy Communion @ 1p.m.

Weekend Mass
Manna Hours @ The Convent 8:30-9:30 a.m.

4 p.m (Saturday), 8 a.m. & 11 a.m. (Sunday)
All are welcome!

Monday, May 5th
Happy Monday Falcons!

5  Grade Special Olympics Tripth

Tuesday, May 6th
HW Club w/ Mrs. Ade, Ms. Dunlavy & Mrs. Schiller

3-3:45 p.m.
Barraco’s Special Lunch! 

Wednesday, May 7th
HW Club w/ Mrs. Ade, Ms.  Dunlavy & Mrs. Schiller

3-3:45 p.m.

Thursday, May 8th

ETC W/ Mrs. Garza ~ Flower & Garden Club
**LAST Future Falcon Playdate of the year! 

10:15 - 11 a.m.**
Kindergarten Mother’s Day Tea

6  Grade Special Olympics Tripth

Friday, May 9th 
May Crowning @ 10:30 a.m. 

All are Welcome! 
11:30 All-School Dismissal

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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Together let’s build a school that we love.
Do you ever wonder what our morning  

Zoom announcements are like?
Now you can see them for yourself! 

Visit this link to see recordings of our 
latest and greatest morning moments. ENJOY! 

https://youtu.be/APl73CwOw7E




Parents, Colleagues and 8th Grade Students are invited to

 Nominate ONE Teacher
by Saturday, May 10th.

The Teri Keaty Joyce “I Inspire” Teacher Recognition Program
launched in Spring 2024 aimed to recognize the important role
teachers play in the lives of children. Teachers everywhere are

critical. The teachers choosing to teach in Catholic schools are extra
special. Cash awards will be announced by the end of the school

year at relevant school events. Click below to view defined criteria.
An external committee will make selection decisions.

Click here to nominate a St. John Fisher Teacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDmN-yhfWGUF1sGLRDzzWxzbn71iP8gI1JAu8u2n2Kl2TqVw/viewform






Please join us on Tuesday,May 13  for an
opportunity to meet and greet our new

principal, Ms. Dunlavy!

th

Pick a time that works best for you: 

Immediately following drop off near the preschool
doors 
7-8 p.m. in Kane Hall (adults only please     )

We would love to see you - Bring your friends! 
Thank you for your support and for continuing to

choose St. John Fisher School!

New Principal
 Meet & Greet! 



Balance Screening Sign-up Link

https://signup.zone/ioCyZaHzvkLSGgyhu


Visit this link to sign-up today!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1aR96Szj6iX_4Xr4oiII5v1zcatA2YgtL1PblRJoxj5c/edit?gid=0#gid=0


We need your help to make this a success and
build on this tradition! 

   Saturday May 10th
Teams of adult and young volunteers (your children/SJF students/scouts/etc.) will go
door to door throughout the neighborhood dropping off a bag and letter describing the
Food Drive process and requesting parishioners to leave a bag with food on the porch the
following Saturday, April 27th. 
The estimated time commitment that day is 9-10 A.M.  Please come to Kane Hall @ 9A.M.
to pick up your bags and street assignments. This is a great way that families can
volunteer together.

 
   Saturday May 17th

Volunteer teams will go throughout the neighborhood and collect the bags from the
porches and bring them back to SJF.  Separate teams would assemble and fill boxes back
at SJF and load the boxes into a truck to deliver to food pantries.  
The estimated time commitment is 9-11 A.M. Please come to Kane Hall  @ 9A.M. for
street assignments

 
This drive requires lots of volunteerism.  We will always need help packing boxes and we are
in need of boxes. Please contact Dave Cahill at sjfhns@gmail.com or 708.259.2981 with

any questions or if you can help.
 

Thanks for your support.
 
 

SJF Holy Name Society’s 
15th Annual Food Drive



Oversees all levels of the SJF Football program.

Liaison between the SCC Football league commissioner and SJF.

Making sure there is sufficient equipment to hand out and collect

each season.

Work with the coaches of all levels to ensure they have

everything they need.

Communicate with the Athletic Board and parents regarding any

issues or bulletins from the league.

Making sure the practice fields are lined each week for practice.

Work with the Chicago Park District to get the fields lined at

Beverly and Monroe parks.

Communicate with Miss Sue regarding the game schedule for

Beverly Park.

Making sure the field is set up on game days. (yard markers, chains,

lift for filming, camera person, announcer, speaker setup, music,

field break down)

Work with the homecoming committee on HC weekend.

Work with the treasurer to ensure referees are paid for all home

games.

Work with the parents to plan the banquet at the conclusion of

the season.

This will be a position in training as the outgoing coordinator will

assist with all matters.

We are looking for a new
Football Coordinator! 

Interested candidates should email sjfaatreasurer@gmail.com 



Dear SJF Families,

The Manna Fundraising Requirement ($300/family) will be added
to your FACTS account around May 1st, 2025. You will see a $300
charge and the adjustment (credit amount) based on the amount
earned for the school up until April 30th, 2025.   If you did not
make the $300 requirement, the difference will be applied to your
next automatic tuition withdrawal. Please feel free to contact me
if you have any questions. Thank you for your support of the
Manna program and St. John Fisher School. 

Please note:  Any orders placed and filled on Wednesday, April
30th will be included in this year's total.  Any special orders will
be filled on May 7th and will NOT be included in this year’s total.  

Kindly, 

Delphine Maxwell
dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 





Monthly gatherings to play
games & sharpen our skills. 
All skill levels are welcome! 
Kane Hall following the 11:00
a.m. Mass, 5.4
Join us when you can. 
Feel free to bring your own
chess set! 
All children MUST be
accompanied by an adult! 

 

 

SJF Chess Club









https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/SJF2025


September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 



 

Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

May Crowning:  5.9 ~ 11:30 a.m. dismissal
Memorial Day – No School: 5.26
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.30, 12 p.m.
“Clap-out”
Graduation: 6.1 ~ 1 p.m.
Last Day of School: 6.4 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal

*Below is a list of important dates for the 2024-2025 school year. 
These dates are subject to change. 

*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last
Wednesday of the following months for faculty
meetings, PLC work and council collaboration:
September 25th, October 30th, January 29th,

February 26th, April 30th, May 28th. 



2024-2025 School Mass and Prayer Service Schedule
  
 

Saturday, May 3rd at 1 p.m. First Holy Communion
Friday, May 9th at 10:30 a.m. May Crowning, 8th grade

Friday, May 16th at 8:15 a.m. Ribbon Mass 8th grade
Sunday, June 1st at 1 p.m. Graduation Mass 8th grade

Thursday, June 4th at 9:15 a.m. Last Day of School Mass 7th grade 

*Dates are subject to change 

God is good
, 

all the time. 
All the time,God is good. 



Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
  If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  


